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Committee Members,
I have been watching with great anticipation and anxiety your final decisions regarding education.  WE
 CANNOT cut education any more.  I don't know why you feel that education is the area that should suffer
 the most in the middle of this budget crisis.  You have HEARD from the parents, kids, and educators in
 this state, but I do not understand why you are not LISTENING. 
I'm sure if you gave the a copy of the budget to a small child they could easily point out that imaginary
 bridges and glass elevators are fun to play with, but school is where they get the most important learning.
 
Susan Dunham
Palmer Junior Middle School Teacher.
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